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Village of Homer Glen’s
Annual Road Resurfacing Program Underway

Homer Glen, (August 3, 2012)

The Village’s annual roadway resurfacing program began today, August 3rd. Funded by the
Village’s General and Motor Fuel Tax funds, Homer Glen’s roadway resurfacing program is
designed to provide the community with safe roads. Each year, roads within the community are
evaluated to determine which need preventative maintenance such as patching, crack-filling or
complete surface replacement.

Village of Homer Glen’s Mayor Jim Daley stated “A strong and stable roadway system is
important to maintain property values and ensure safe travel.” “In Homer Glen, our streets are
carefully monitored by the Homer Township Roadway District and they do a terrific job each
year repairing and resurfacing the Village’s roads,” concluded the Mayor. Mayor Daley would
also like to remind motorists to stay alert, use caution and abide by all traffic regulations when
driving through construction zones.

The following is a list of streets that will be resurfaced as part of this year’s program:

Pebble Creek Drive Annico Drive
Pebble Creek Court Badger Lane
Woodmill Court Taelevale Court
Clifton Lane Hass Road (The north 2600 feet)
Rockbluff Way 138th Street (Lemont Road to end)
Boulder Drive King Road (139th to 143rd)
Stone Oak Way Springlake Drive
Allison Lane

All of the work included in the 2012 Road Resurfacing Program is slated for completion by early
September.

###

For further information, call the Homer Township Road District at 708-301-0246.


